Hornell-Alfred Unitarian Universalist Society (HAUUS)

May- June 2010
HAUUS meets on the second and fourth Sunday’s 0f the month at 10:30 AM.  We are located at 198 Main St. in Hornell NY unless otherwise noted below.   All are Welcome.  For more information about HAUUS please call (607)698-4508 or (607)522-7803
Please note the June programs will not be at our 198 Main St. location.  (See below under each date for location and directions).

May 9 – The Jesus Puzzle – Bert Brown will read this essay provided by Jim Copenheaver.   A discussion will follow. 
May 23 – There is an old story that nearly everyone "knows", but what is widely known is a highly distorted version. The real story embodies true UU-ism and is at least as relevant today as it was when originally told about 2500 years ago. Come and be surprised at what it is and see if you agree that its message is sorely needed in today's world."  Our friend Homer Wilkens will be in the area and visit us again to share this program
    
June 13 – Connect with your heartbeat, and natural rhythms... drumming is down to earth.... a connection to the earth mother.... a sacred and spiritual journey...  this will be an introduction to a variety of drum types...  and an opportunity to  learn some simple rhythms for drumming as a group... 

 

This program will be at the home of Joan Desimone out Smith Pond way in Avoca. The address is 8340 Wessels Hill Rd Avoca NY 14809 To get to Joan’s follow the directions below.  Go past Polly’s about a mile.  Smith Pond Rd. turns in to Wessels Rd.
June 27 – A Summer Solstice celebration will be led by George Smith and at Polly Nelson’s cottage at Smith Pond in Howard. The address is 8020 Smith Pond Rd. Avoca NY 14809    This program will begin at 12:30PM
Get off I 86 in Howard

	Start out going EAST on BIG CREEK RD/CR-70A toward MILL RD
Turn LEFT onto CR-70/BRASTED DISTRICT RD
Turn SLIGHT RIGHT onto BURDIN HILL RD

BURDIN HILL RD becomes SMITHPOND RD.

8020 SMITH POND RD.  Call 522-7803 or 698-4508 if you have questions.



News and Notes
Canned and boxed food goods wanted:
Please remember to bring non perishable food items when you come to our UU meetings.  When our box is full it will be donated to a local food pantry.

Visit our Blog at HAUUS.org
HAUUS will not be meeting in July and August.  Details regarding our new format will come to your mailbox in August for the September meetings.
